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Dear Parents / Guardians;

In the light of forward planning of the Al-Hijra Islamic School admission process 2011/2012, I would greatly appreciate it if all parents of existing students at our school for this year inform the school office if their sons/daughters are planning to be in attendance next year at our school. 

Please fill out the form below so that we may keep a seat open in our school for your child/children. If this form is not returned to the school by Mar.4, 2011 we may not be able to guarantee a seat for your child/children for the coming year. 

Also all parents are reminded that they are responsible to pay the 2011/2012 registration fee ($ 50.00 for each student) attached with this form in order to confirm child registration.
We have received number of applications for admission in all grade levels and this year all new applicants will undergo an admission test and interview.  
Please return the information to school office by March 04, 2011
Family Name: _______________________

Home Address: _________________________________________   

Postal Code: ____________    Home Telephone: ___________________

Will your child/children be attending the 2011/2012 school year starting in September 6, 2011?

[image: image5.jpg]N,

CANADIAN COMMISSION FOR UNESCO
COMMISSION CANADIENNE POUR L'UNESCO

— www.unesco.ca

UNESCO
Associated Schools

Ecole associées
de UNESCO




[image: image6.wmf]        Yes         No    
# of children attending the school for the school year 2011/2012 ______

Names and grade levels of children continuing in our school for the school year 2011/2012: 

	Name
	Grade level
	Name 
	Grade
level
	Name
	Grade
level

	1.

	
	2.
	
	3.
	

	4.

	
	5.
	
	6.
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Signature of Parent/Guardian: _____________________________

Date: _________________  

 
Tel: (204) 489 -1300 -   Fax: (204) 489-1323 - E-mail: ais123@mts.net  - www.alhijra.ca  


	Program
	Teacher and Staff involved
	Parent signature and registration, 2 preferences.

	Arts
	Fatina Khayyat, 
Shawn Collins
	

	Public Speaking
	Jamila Moustarzek, 
Lisa Caners
	

	Science Club
	Walid Ayache
	

	Chess Club
	Melissa Holbrow
	

	Cooking Club
	Lamia Obeid
	

	Open Gym
	Cheryl Vandale
	

	Arabic/Islamic
	Fouad ElMazini
	

	Homework Helpers
	All Teachers
	


Finally, please be reminded that high quality programs stress not only core skills, reading, writing, and math but also problem solving, communication, and teamwork.  Sometimes the learning may be simple but have life long benefits.

Thank you,
Abed Moussa, principal
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